Felicia Blake
M

From: Bashar Shatta

Sent: 10 February 2020 22:08

To: PianningPolicy

Subject: Concern re Ravenswood Allocation
Importance: High

Dear Sir / Madam,

I'am writing to raise our concern as a family with regards to the proposed 126 houses off Alensbourn Crescent in
Ravenswood, Ipswich.

Access Is a major problem for all Ravenswood residents as well as parking.

New roads in and out of Ravenswood are needed and more parking spaces should be provided before any other
houses are built.

We strongiy object to the proposai until at least access Issues have been addressed.

Kind regards

Dr Bashar Shatta



